
Quilters Unlimited Steering Committee Meeting Minutes 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, general membership meetings and steering committee meetings were 

cancelled from April 2020-September 2021. 

Voting for 2021 officers was handled via online survey in October 2020. 

Discussions by the steering committee were handled via email if needed. 

Voting for 2022 officers was held via online survey and at the in-person October 2021 general membership 

meeting. 

Submitted by Kerry Cohen, Secretary 

 


